NEW ..{EXICO ENERGY, M.NERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Jennifer A. Salisbury Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

May 18, 2000
John H. Hendrix
P.O. Box 910
Eunice, NM 88231

Attn: Marvin Burrows

RE: PADDOCK UNIT WELLS

Dear Mr. Burrows:

Effeétive March 1, 2000, the OCD District I office approved the change of ownership for the attached list of
wells to John H. Hendrix Corp. According to our production data, the following wells have been shut in for

over a year. At this time the OCD requests that you test these wells for TA status by June 15, 2000.

PADDOCK UNIT  #31 [-2-22-37

“ #29  K-2-22-37
¢ #28  L-2-22-37
“ #9 A-3-22-37
« #60 B-12-22-37
« #72  F-12-22-37
“ #83  K-12-22-37

Please notify our office 24 hours prior to the test date, so that an OCD Representative may be present.

If you have any questions, contact Gary Wink at 393-6161 ext. 114 or Sylvia A. Dickey at ext. 112.

Sincerely,
CHRIS WILLIAMS

District I Supervisor

cc: Gary Wink
Vi ﬁle
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